

Corporate Communication

Participation Requirement

Before you graduate as a Corporate Communication major, you must attend five approved events. These have to be completed *by the time you apply* for graduation. That is the first Friday of the semester in which you plan to graduate. Failure to comply could (and has in the past) delay graduation and freeze your transcript.

You may do all five in one semester or spread them out over your UB tenure; it's up to you. These might be professional association meetings, on- or off-campus workshops or conferences, literary readings, etc.

We will e-mail events announcements to your UBmail address as they come in. That list goes to Corporate Communication majors only. If you are not receiving updates, please check your status in MyUB. Qualifying events are tagged *Participation*. If you would like to attend an event that's not on the list, see Julie Simon or Jon Shorr for permission prior to attending the event.

Theses event announcements are archived on the UB website at: http://www.ubalt.edu/cla_template.cfm?page=1725.

Within one week of the event, write a paper that includes your name, the name and date of the event, and a three-or-four paragraph summary of your reaction to the event. It will be placed in your file. Make sure you keep a copy. New Change: Email the paper to Julie Simon, jsimon@ubalt.edu. In order to get credit for an emailed paper, the copy must be pasted into the email (no attachments) and the email subject line must be Participation. Or, leave a printed copy in Julie Simon's mailbox on the 3rd floor of the LAP building.